After the well-attended spring meeting on March 21, we have not been idle. In this brief newsletter you will find more information about the Traffic and Green Plan and five tree boxes in Sphinx South.

For more information, please visit our website www.sphinxmoetgroener.nl. If you would like to receive a more comprehensive digital newsletter from now on, please register at sphinxmoetgroener@gmail.com.

## Traffic plan.

The traffic plan has been presented and discussed twice at successful neighborhood meetings. In a test with the municipality's traffic expert the proposal was received positively. The plan will now be drawn up by the municipality and then the so-called traffic decision will be made. The traffic plan as schematically worked out in our presentations assumes one-way traffic everywhere. Access to Sphinx Zuid, a pedestrian area, will take place via the Busschuttenpoort and one will leave the neighborhood via the Andriespoort and the Pikeursbaan. Except for the first 50 meters of the Andriespoort because of the parking garage under Les Mouleurs. The plan can be found on our website www.sphinxmoetgroener.nl.

## Greening Plan.

The Green Working Group is now working on the plan for greening the neighborhood. We are using maps showing exactly which cables and pipes, as well as parking garages, lie under the streets. When planting, we must consider everything that lies under the street. For example, trees can't go everywhere....

To make the plan as widely supported as possible, we have asked residents (tenants and owners) to discuss in their own complex what the green wishes are in their immediate surroundings. Ideas and suggestions can be submitted until May 20 to sphinxmoetgroener@gmail.com. If there is interest within your complex, but no initiative is known yet, or if there is a need for additional information: feel free to email us. We will respond as soon as possible. We will compile all the ideas and suggestions on a large map. With the input of residents there will be enough material after the summer to discuss a proposal for a green plan for the neighborhood. We will then organize another Neighborhood Meeting for all residents.

## Tree boxes.

Five of the tree planters currently on the Maagdendries will soon become available for Sphinx Zuid. In consultation with the municipality (traffic expert and landscape architect) we have worked out a plan for placement. That plan can also be found on the website. Two more bins will be added in the fall. Perhaps you already have suggestions for a location for those two bins. Please let us know.

Initiative Group Sphinx moet groener May 2024